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2022 Breach Notification Law Update: State and Federal Requirements Continue To Evolve

Overview

2022 has been relatively quiet as it relates to state updates to breach notification laws, but Maryland made
significant alterations to its general data breach notification law. Additionally, several other states made more
minor changes, and the federal government issued or proposed several new data security and breach reporting
requirements for certain types of entities. Companies should take note of the updates in federal laws and
guidance, demanding cybersecurity measures in order to maintain adequate security posture to best prevent
ransomware and other cyberattacks.

Click here read the full update
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